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Happy Friday Mustangs! 
It was nice to have you all join us this morning for our Richland Rebuild Meeting. We hope you are as excited about our new school as we are! Here is a link to the Power Point from today’s presentation. 
 Here are a few messages as we head into the second half of April already!

[bookmark: _yzc0xa6pvnbw]Kinder/TK and new Mustangs registration is now open!
[bookmark: _i1m671wu6oq4]Spread the word that online registration has now opened for the 21-22 school year!
[bookmark: _tz0x4rddeltc]
[bookmark: _yoebnx50ltok]A Message from our VAPA Teacher, Sasha Stone
[bookmark: _l2jd8civ4f5k]SMUSD has received the NAMM 2021 Best Communities for Education Award! This marks the 4th time SMUSD has received this nationwide distinction! Only 686 school districts in the United State have received this award-SMUSD is the only district in the county that has a comprehensive K-12 music education program. 
[bookmark: _r4xl32a1tph9]It would not be possible without your support of the music program here at Richland and beyond.  Thank you so much for your continued support of music here at Richland. I cannot wait until next year when students can all perform together again.
[bookmark: _1uyykw785itg]
Richland Rebuild Virtual  Community Meeting.  Come learn more about Richland’s Rebuild!
[bookmark: _w8v9k5ck4cip]We are extending our invitation to hear about our rebuild to neighbors and community members on Wednesday, April 21st from 5:00 -6:00 p.m.  Questions can be asked via the chat feature.  Please see attached flyer for more information. - Zoom link here
[bookmark: _2gs5f47scr2h]In the meantime, here is the video of our rebuild plans to share! https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oQKG1dypIuw&t=17s
[bookmark: _ntpxklpd6c4p]
[bookmark: _50hsi9f94uzv]As discussed at today’s meeting, we have added a construction timeline to the bottom of each week’s Eblast. 
Thank you Rotary Club!
Thanks to the generous donation from the San Marcos Rotary Club, today each first grader received the book, Happy Dreamer by Peter H. Reynolds. Each year the organization donates a new book to every first grader in the San Marcos Unified School District. Normally, individuals from the Rotary visit the first grade classrooms to read the story and hand out the new books. This year, Mr. Stephen Mellos and Mrs. Peggy Martin from the San Marcos Rotary Club read to the students online and teachers projected the video for the whole class to see. Thank you to the San Marcos Rotary Club for supporting our budding readers!
5th Promotion is happening!
We are excited that we will have in person 5th grade Promotion this year for  our in person students promoting to middle school.  We will be following CDC guidelines as well as CDPH protocols specific to in person promotions including social distancing, cohorts of students and limiting guests to TWO per student. More information to follow but mark your calendars for Monday, June 7th! 
Students and Parents!  Hanover Survey is here!
The annual Hanover LCAP Stakeholder Survey is live. Here are the links to both student and parent surveys, if you could help our district to gather input via these anonymous links:
· Students: https://hanover-research.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eWgn3P3KQmruRxQ?Group=Student
· Parents: https://hanover-research.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eWgn3P3KQmruRxQ?Group=Parent
Sub Crossing Guards  Needed
Richland Elementary is looking for people who love children, and want to earn some extra money by becoming substitute Crossing Guards. 
We are in need of substitutes right now for our existing Crossing Guard  positions but these positions may become more permanent. If you’re interested, please apply on www.edjoin.org and let us know you have applied. Come join Team Mustangs! For more information, please contact Ashley Gagnon at ashley.gagnon@smusd.org 
[bookmark: _vny34um3fie7]FOR Club
* MY YARD LIVE DINE OUT: Join us April 29th from 5-8 at My Yard Live. They will donate 10% of net sales during that time to the FOR Club so be sure to tell your friends and family too!
* BINGO DE MAYO SILENT AUCTION IS LIVE: Check out items at  www.bingodemayo.givesmart.com and click "view items".  You'll have a chance to bid on Disneyland tickets, Gift Baskets, a Handmade Quilt, and more!!
* BINGO DE MAYO: Tuesday May 4th at 6:30PM (via Zoom). We’ll play 5 games and each card is $5. Order take-out or dine-in at Cocina del Charro, San Marcos before the bingo games begin. Visit www.bingodemayo.givesmart.com to purchase bingo cards, register, and view/ bid on great prizes in the silent auction.
* GOLF TOURNAMENT COMMITTEE: The Annual Golf Tournament is scheduled for June 19th.  If you would like to join the golf tournament committee please email forclubpresident@gmail.com for more information.
* FOR CLUB PARENT FEEDBACK SURVEY: Share your input on how to utilize FOR Club funds for the 2021-22 school year: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScxO3vIy300eNr6JN9JYKTFz0xUgLD6Vg98keIwbrxF4iQwaw/viewform?usp=sf_link
* SILVER GRAPHICS:  Create keepsakes with your student's artwork or order Richland Strong face masks.  We'll be releasing a new art tutorial next month that our Mustangs can follow along with. Find art tutorials and guidelines on our website:  https://www.richlandforclub.com/silver-graphics  
*BROWN’S FAMILY CHEM-DRY FUNDRAISER: Call 760-452-9449 to schedule carpet cleaning, floor cleaning, upholstery cleaning, granite restoration, or MicroPro Shield Service.  Mention Richland and they will donate 25% back to support our programs.
Have a great weekend, Mustangs!  
Virtual hugs, 
Julie Barbara
Principal
……………………………………………………………………………………………………
CALENDAR OF EVENTS
(Please cut off and hang on your fridge!)  :)


· Wednesday,  April 21st 5:00-6:00 p.m. Richland Rebuild Community Meeting  - Zoom link here

· Thursday, April 29th 5:00-8:00 p.m.  My Yard Live Dine Out 

· Friday, April 30th Friday Flag Salute and Student of the Month

· Tuesday, May 4th, 6:30 pm - 8:00 pm   Bingo de Mayo and Cocina Del Charro Dine Out . Visit www.bingodemayo.givesmart.com to purchase bingo cards, register, and view/ bid on great prizes in the silent auction.

· Monday, May 3rd - Friday, May 7th   Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week. 

· Monday, May 24th Menchies Dine Out. Yum!

· Monday, June 7th  In person 5th Grade Promotion, times will be 9:00, 11:30 or 2:30 pm.  Stay tuned for more information. 

· Saturday, June 19th FOR Club Annual Golf Tournament, info to follow



Richland Rebuild Timeline and Updates
Interim housing (Upper wing classrooms only) and initial school site grading:
· Start: June 10, 2021
· Completion: September 2021
New school buildings construction:
· Start: September 2021
· Completion: August 2022
Demolition of existing school: 
· Start: June 2022
· Completion: August 2022
Construction of fields and playgrounds:
· Start: July/August 2022
· Completion: January 2023 (return of school)
Construction of traffic lights:
· Start: TBD
· Completion: January 2023
